Hope/Recovery in the Ozarks'

A Nar-Anon 5th Annual Assembly

Midwest Region Nar-Anon Family Groups
October 18™, 2014

Fellow GSR’s & Alternate GSR’s, May 18th 2014

We are asking each group for:
Group Donated Baskets & Silent Auction Items
The Assembly Committee would like you to start putting together a Group Basket that represents your area. We would like for you to
place a little note in your Basket that the receiver gets explaining the items and your group. Your Group contact persons information should als¢
be included. The reaching within our groups to each other can only strengthen Nar-Anon as a whole. You may even send a Group Basket if no
one from your group will be attending the Assembly. You can send your Basket to the address on the Registration Form or have a near by Groug.
bring it with them. All Donations are welcome.

New this year is “The Silent Auction.” The item donated could reflect the State your from, or any craft item your group members create.

Be creative — Have fun with it! Some suggestions would be: artwork, needlepoint, book covers etc. Preferably with a Nar-Anon theme and a
suggested value.

There will also be a 50/50 drawing and if there is any other ideas you may have to raise funds for our Region let us know.

Please register early, as this will allow us to provide adequate accommodations.

Gods Blessings
In service,
Assembly Committee

Send suggestions to: Christine at ozarksnewhorizon@yahoo.com or join us on the GSR Teleconference Call on Third Saturday - 9am, Free
Conference Call Dial 1-605-475-4700 access code 338671#. *6 to mute and unmute.



